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January 13, 2025





Dear Valued Supplier,

We at TRIUMPH want to express our deepest concern for those affected by the Los Angeles, California wildfires. Our thoughts are with you, your employees, and your families as you navigate the challenges caused by this natural disaster and the rebuilding that will be required.  Please keep us informed about the status of your business and the well-being of your staff. If there is any way we can offer support during this difficult time, do not hesitate to reach out.

We stand with you during this recovery process.

Sincerely,
TRIUMPH Leadership
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